

May 20, 2025

Jamari Brown
Senior Director of Economic and Community Development
Metropolitan Government of Nashville and Davidson County
Office of the Mayor
One Public Square, Suite 100
Nashville, TN 37201

Dear Jamari,

I wanted to present this letter to you as official notification that Nashville Community Engagement Fund of the Community Foundation of Middle Tennessee is interested in providing a gift of \$127,949.60 to support the Mayor's Office of Financial Empowerment, which will continue and enhance the great work of increasing the financial stability of Nashvillians. This important work, which began in 2012, is more vital than ever in present-day Nashville. This funding is made possible by generous gifts from private donors, including AT&T Tennessee, First Horizon Bank, Tennessee Titans, and Voya Foundation, who have consistently supported the initiatives of the Financial Empowerment Centers since their inception.

The Nashville Community Engagement Fund is one of several funds at the Community Foundation supporting public-private partnerships with Metro Nashville. In this instance, we are pleased to provide funds to coordinate support for enhancing financial empowerment efforts on behalf of our Nashville neighbors.

Thank you for this opportunity to work together.

Singerely,

Amy Fair

Director of Philanthropic Services

3421 Belmont Boulevard

Nashville, TN 37215

615-321-4939, ext. 102

www.cfmt.org